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Sabrient Systems Announces the Launch of Two Indexes 

SANTA BARBARA, CA, September 20, 2006 – Sabrient Systems, LLC is pleased to announce the 
launch of two new stock indexes, one based on neglected stocks and one based on insider 
behavior.  The American Stock Exchange LLC (“AMEX”) serves as the calculation agent for the 
Index.  

Sabrient Stealth Index™ (AMEX: SBRST) 

• The Sabrient Stealth Index is a weighted index comprising 150 publicly-traded companies that 
appear well-positioned to benefit from the academically observed “neglected stock effect,” 
whereby firms operating “under the radar screen” of Wall Street analysts tend to trade at 
depressed prices and produce superior returns relative to better-known securities.  The Index 
further identifies those neglected stocks that have displayed robust growth characteristics that 
give them the potential to outperform, on a risk-adjusted basis, other small-cap benchmark 
indices.  

 
Sabrient Insider Sentiment Index™ (AMEX: SBRIN) 

• The Sabrient Insider Sentiment Index identifies 100 stocks that reflect favorable corporate 
insider buying trends (determined via the public filings of such corporate insiders) and recent 
upgrades by Wall Street analysts that follow the stocks, giving them the potential to outperform 
on a risk-adjusted basis the S&P 500 Index and other broad market benchmark indices. 

 
About Sabrient Systems 

Sabrient Systems, LLC (http://www.sabrient.com) is an independent equity research firm 
specializing in fundamentals-based, quantitative equity research. The Sabrient methodology was 
developed by an experienced research team led by David Brown, a former NASA scientist and 
retired CEO of Telescan. The methodology employs multi-factor filters and fuzzy-logic scoring to 
analyze nearly 6,000 U.S.-traded stocks and identify those that appear poised to outperform or 
under-perform the market. The Company has emerged as one of the primary independent research 
providers in the SEC-sponsored Global Research Analyst Settlement.  Sabrient is headquartered in 
Santa Barbara, CA.   

Sabrient does not guarantee the quality, accuracy or completeness of the indexes noted above or 
any data included therein.  
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